University of Massachusetts Boston ScholarWorks at UMass Boston

1965-1970, University Bulletin

University Publications and Campus Newsletters

12-14-1966

Bulletin - Vol. 02, No. 05 - December 14, 1966

University of Massachusetts Boston

Follow this and additional works at: http://scholarworks.umb.edu/university_bulletin

Part of the <u>Higher Education Administration Commons</u>, and the <u>Organizational</u>
Communication Commons

Recommended Citation

University of Massachusetts Boston, "Bulletin - Vol. 02, No. 05 - December 14, 1966" (1966). 1965-1970, University Bulletin. Paper 13. http://scholarworks.umb.edu/university_bulletin/13

This University Newsletter is brought to you for free and open access by the University Publications and Campus Newsletters at ScholarWorks at UMass Boston. It has been accepted for inclusion in 1965-1970, University Bulletin by an authorized administrator of ScholarWorks at UMass Boston. For more information, please contact library.uasc@umb.edu.

UNIVERSITY OF MASSACHUSETTS

BOSTON

BULLETIN

December 14, 1966

11 (5)

CHRISTMAS CONCERT

The faculty and friends of the University Charus are invited to attend the annual Christmas Concert Friday, December 16 at 8:00 P.M. in the lobby. Admission is free.

CONCERT TOUR

The University Charus will be making a two day concert tour to several Greater Boston high schools on Monday, December 19 and Tuesday, December 20. Mr. Tawa wishes to thank all those faculty members who have excused the students from Monday's stasses and made these concerts possible.

FRENCH FILMS TO BE SHOWN IN 1967

La Femme Du Boulanger (The Baker's Wife): January or February (date not confirmed yet): Le Diable Au Corps (Devil in the Flesh): Thursday, March 16, 1967 Les Enfants Du Paradis (Children of Paradise): Thursday, April 13, 1967

AMHERST LINE

Because of the heavy use of the Amherst telephone line, a strict limit of five minutes has been placed on each telephone call.

CONVOCATION

I am taking this means of expressing my gratitude to all members of the faculty and staff for their support and contribution in making the Founding Convocation a success. It was made a more important occasion for me because of the enthusiasm and active participation of all of you. Our special thanks must go to the Planning Committee and those who assisted the members of that committee in the many details necessary before the day and during the program.

At its meeting of December 13, 1966, the Board of Trustees formally voted commendation to the faculty and students of the University of Massachusetts in Boston for the excellence of the Founding Convocation program. I am proud of this commendation from the Board of Trustees, and I am pleased to give the credit to you, the members of the faculty and staff, for making it possible. John W. Ryan Chancellor